
The Space Activities Amendment Bill 2002

On 26 June 2000, the Senate referred the above Bill to the Senate Economics
Legislation Committee for inquiry and report by 20 August.

The main purpose of the inquiry is:
•  to consider the basis for the $750m cap on liability insurance;
•  to consider the rationale for the Federal Government’s commitment to insure for

amounts above $750m up to $3b;
•  to consider the adequacy of the 3.75 billion dollar total liability insurance

coverage;
•  to assess the methodology used in arriving at total liability insurance coverage;

and
•  to assess whether a Regulatory Impact Statement needs preparation considering

the extent of the Government’s Financial commitment.

The Committee invites persons and organisations wishing to express their views on
the Bill to lodge written submissions by Friday, 2 August 2002 addressed to:

The Secretary
Senate Economics Legislation Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA   ACT   2600

The Committee prefers submissions to be in electronic form on floppy disc or e-
mailed: economics.sen@aph.gov.au. Submissions may also be faxed (02) 6277 5719
or posted. For enquiries or information about making submissions, phone,
(02) 6277 3540.

Once the Committee accepts your submission, it becomes a confidential committee
document and is protected by Parliamentary Privilege. You must not release your
submission without the Committee’s permission. If you do, it is not protected by
Parliamentary Privilege. At some stage during the inquiry, the Committee normally
makes submissions public. Please indicate if you want your submission to be kept
confidential.
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